May, 2014

[bookmark: _GoBack] The market is picking up folks!   New listings are coming on the market every day and there are lots of buyers calling on the signs, appointments being made, transactions going into escrow, and the lenders are telling us they have lots of great new loan programs.  

So – If you have been thinking of selling your property and have been holding off waiting for the market to improve, now is the time to get that property on the market with Seaside Realty.  The kickoff for the Season is Memorial Day – just around the corner.  Call Mary now if you want to get in on the action! 

Mary Howard
503-739-0310
